Benjamin D. Williams Principal

Lynnea I. Case Assistant Principal

Crystal M. Cooper Assistant Principal



Carey F. Cole
Director of Guidance

Chelsea A. Pacheco Guidance

Michelle L. Shepherd Guidance

6th GRADE LOUISVILLE TRIP

Dear Parents and Students,

On May 11, 2018, the sixth grade students at Mt. Vernon Middle School will have the opportunity to go on a one-day bus trip to Louisville, KY. This trip may include a tour of the Louisville Slugger Museum, Kentucky Science Center and the Kentucky Derby Museum.

Buses will load at 5:15 A.M. and depart from Mt. Vernon Middle School promptly at 5:45 A.M. Students will return at approximately 9:00 P.M. The cost of the trip will be \$135.00 per student which will include breakfast at McDonald's (with 2 options to choose from), Subway box lunch, and dinner at Hard Rock Café. Included in the price of the trip will also be a t-shirt. For security purposes, the t-shirt is mandatory for all persons attending the trip. This enables all of our chaperones to identify the students of MVMS on the trip.

Payments must be made to MVMS by the following dates:

September 29 \$67.50

February 9

\$67.50

We will fill seats on a first come, first served basis. There will be <u>NO</u> REFUNDS due to the fact that our travel agent needs to purchase tickets for our events in advance. Students will not be allowed to attend the trip unless their book rental fees have been paid in full.

If you need additional information, or wish to be put on a waiting list to be a parent chaperone, or should questions arise, please contact Mrs. Evans at 317-485-3160, ext. 2163 or stephanie.evans@mvcsc.k12.in.us.

Please sign and return the permission form on the attached itinerary with your payment by Friday, September 29, 2017, to Mrs. Evans in the guidance area. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Benjamın D. Williams

Principal

Twitter: @MtVernon_MS

T: 317/485-3160 F: 317/485-3171
T: 317/485-3131 F: 317/485-3154
www.mvms.mvcsc.k12.in.us